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President  Jesse Yoburn 

Vice President  Davi Garza 
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Decorating Awards Julia Barrow 

Deed Restrictions  Darryl Rickaway 

Deputy Constable  Bill Scheel 

Digital Coordinator Aurélien Bouchet 

Entrance Bed Maintenance  Elissa Walters 
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Courtney Carlson Siegmund,  

Shannon Zierau 

Historian   Aurélien Bouchet  

Hospitality   Leslie Bordelon 

Membership  Philip Billeaud 

Plaza Pulse:  Rachel Mathews,  

Elissa Walters 

 

[Representatives] 
Section 1 Rep.  Kelley Sebesta  

Section 2 Rep.  Colton Tobias 

Section 3 Rep.  Carmen Busceme 

Section 4 Rep.  David Barrett 

Garden Club Rep.  Susan Fitzpatrick 

Plaza Moms Rep.  Kelly Laning 

 
 Share Your News!  

 
 
Do you have an interesting story or 
news you want to share?  Do you 
have ideas about content that you 
would like to see in future Plaza 

Pulse Newsletters?  
 

We want to hear from you! Please let 
us know by emailing 

Pulse@shepherdparkplaza.com  
 

Deadline for submissions is the  
15th of each month  

Winter Holiday Award Winners! 
 

Congrats to all of our Winter Holiday Award Winners! 
Your hard work and festiveness make our neighborhood shine that much brighter!  

 
     1st place   2nd place 
Best Lighting   987 Chamboard   1051 Cheshire 
Best Overall   943 Chamboard   1147 Thornton 
Traditional   1040 Candlelight   1122 Cheshire 
Most Original   949 Chamboard   983 Chamboard 
Best Novelty   1074 Chamboard   4725 Apollo 
Most Religious   1058 Chantilly   1162 Curtin 
Best Door   1110 Richelieu   1049 Candlelight 
Best Window   1111 Cheshire   1003 Chamboard 
Best Cul-de-sac  Candlelight - Holiday Movies  Chantilly - Christmas Tree Farm 
   
     1st place   2nd place 
Section 1 - favorite  4503 Apollo   975 Curtin 
Section 2 - favorite  939 Chantilly   1026 Thornton 
Section 3 - favorite  1102 Martin   1002 Cheshire 
Section 4 - favorite  1012 Richelieu   1033 Candlelight 
Section 1 - children's favorite 950 Curtin   1027 Curtin 
Section 2 - children's favorite 4707 Apollo   1106 Thornton 
Section 3 - children's favorite 1047 Martin   1038 Cheshire 
Section 4 - children's favorite 1018 Richelieu   1056 Richelieu 
Plaza Mom's    1053 Martin   1019 Chamboard 
Citizen's on Patrol  1027 Candlelight   1103 Cheshire 
President's Award  1006 Chamboard   1120 Cheshire 
 

Please see pictures of some of the award winners on page 3.  

Kids’ Corner  
 

 

 

Do you have a budding journalist or future writer in 
your family? We are considering having this ‘Kids 

Corner’ feature guest articles / content from our little 
neighbors! If you have a child who would be 

interested in being a rotating guest columnist, please 
let us know by emailing 

Pulse@shepherdparkplaza.com  

Answers on bottom of page 6.  
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Shepherd Park Plaza Civic Club 
Do you want to be a leader in our neighborhood? 

Do you want to join a fun group of volunteers dedicated to serving the neighborhood?  
 

Then please consider learning more about the positions on the Shepherd Park Plaza Civic Club Board! Reach out to the current incumbent 
and find out more information! We would love to share what we do and opportunities for partnership!!  
Contact information for Civic Club Board Members can be found online at https://shepherdparkplaza.com/ or by reaching out to the 
pulse@shepherdparkplaza.com and we can point you in the right direction.  
 
Elections for the 2022-2023 Civic Club Board will be held March 2022. Information to open positions will be shared in early Spring Plaza 
Pulse newsletters.  

“Never underestimate the power of a small group of committed people to change the world.  
In fact, it is the only thing that ever has.” ~ Margaret Mead 

 
2022 Civic Club Membership and Constable Program Fundraising Progress 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In the Neighborhood  
Long-time Shepherd Park Plaza resident, Jim Worthing, passed away December 5, 2021 at the age of 88.  Jim joined 
the US Navy in 1951, serving our country in submarine duty. He was a long time IBM employee, with his most  
proud contribution being to the NASA Gemini and Apollo missions. He was responsible for the IBM systems in  
Mission Control from the start of the Houston Manned Spacecraft Center in 1963 until after the Apollo13 mission  
was completed. Jim was also active in his community and Church. He lived in the Shepherd Park Plaza  
neighborhood for 50 years. Jim married the love of his life, Dorothy, in February 1956. He is survived by his  
wife of 65 years, Dorothy Worthing; son, Roger Worthing and wife Clarissa; granddaughters, Caitlin and  
Brianna Worthing; brothers, Jerry, Jack, and Mike Worthing.  
In lieu of flowers, please make donations to Our Savior Lutheran Church.  
 

Check out the Shepherd Park Plaza Facebook page 
for recent discussions, news, alerts, ideas, 

recommendations, and neighborhood events.  

Check out the Shepherd Park Plaza website for access to the 
Plaza Pulse online, as well as key documents, such as the New 
Neighbor Packet, membership and constable dues validation, 
and much more! https://shepherdparkplaza.com 

Ready to pay your annual Civic Club dues and join the Constable Contract? You can pay by check, Venmo (@SPPCC),  scan the provided 
QR code, or visit the link below. Checks should be made out to SPPCC and can be mailed to  

SPPCC P.O. Box 10453 Houston, TX 77206.  
Please include your name and address in the memo. 

http://shepherdparkplaza.com/pay-constable-and-membership-dues/  
 

Can’t remember if you contributed? Check link online or email Membership@shepherdparkplaza.com.  
If you haven’t received your 2022 Constable Program sticker, please contact your Section Rep. 

Civic Club: $25   Constable Program: $295 

Street sign down? Traffic light blinking? Tree 
limb down over the street? The City of 
Houston has a dedicated phone line and app 
for these types of non-emergency related 
issues. Call 311 or 713-837-0311. 

City of Houston Council Member, Abbie 
Kamin, represents the Shepherd Park Plaza 
neighborhood. Find out more how she 
represents District C, as well as FAQs at 
www.houstontx.gov/council/c/ 

 
We appreciate our local advertisers! 

 
The local advertisers that you see throughout the Plaza Pulse 

help pay for the printing of our neighborhood newsletter.  
Please show your support and consider contacting one of 
these local businesses the next time you need a quote or 

service.  

 

70% 

Thank you to Houston Yard Art for refreshing our Constable Program Fundraising 
meter! The meter will be rotating around the different SPP entrances, giving progress 
updates to our fundraising efforts! 
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**See Something, Say Something  -  Call Constable Dispatch at 713-755-7628** 

November 2021 

Deputy Constable Program Response Calls 

*Figures are for entire contract, including SPP and Candlelight Plaza* 

Vacation Watch registry (*2-week Notice*)...http://pct1constable.net/sign-up/vacation-watch/ 

Sign up for the Constable Office’s Crime Alerts and Newsletter...https://pct1constable.net  

select Sign-Up > Crime Alerts ; Newsletter 

Contract Checks… 440 Miles Patrolled…2,700 Meet the Citizen…26 

Vacation Watch…120 Open Door / Window…2 Alarm...0 

Burglary…1 Suspicious Person…6 Suspicious Vehicle…3 

Criminal Mischief…0 Welfare Check…4 Information Check…2 

Disturbance Loud Noise…4 Traffic…5 Follow-Up…0 

Animal…0 Park Check…1 School Check…0 

 
Check out the Shepherd Park Plaza and 

Candlelight Plaza video that our 
Constables made!  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?
v=UTRRMsOBVgQ 

 
The next time you see our Constables in 
the neighborhood, please say hi! They 

would love to meet you.  
 

We would love to share your story of how 
you have benefited from the Constable 

Program! Please email us at 
pulse@shepherdparkplaza.com 

November 2021  

WEEK 
TOTAL  

DRIVING 
HOURS 

1 0.5 

2 4 

3 4 

4 15 

5 1 

TOTAL 24.5 

Patrollers who turn 
in at least 4 driving 
hours by the 5th of 

the month are 
eligible for a 

random drawing.  
The winner of this 

month’s $10 
random drawing is  
Shannon Zierau! 
Thank you to all 
our volunteers! 

Citizens Patrol 

 
Please join the Shepherd Park Plaza 

Citizens Patrol!  
 

You can become a volunteer by signing  
up today!  

Training is just a few hours, and YOU can help 
protect our neighborhood.  

For more information, please contact Jeff Berlat 
at jberlat@yahoo.com or 

713-502-3529 (leave a voice message)  
or contact August Galiano at 

aeg3579@gmail.com.  

Editor’s Eats  
By Rachel Mathews, Plaza Pulse Editor 

 
Gatlin’s BBQ 

Located on Ella Blvd since 2015, Gatlin’s BBQ is a wonderful local eatery. From standards, like brisket, sausage, and pulled pork, to chicken 
wings, salads, sandwiches, and baked potatoes, you are likely to find something to enjoy! Don’t forget the sides; the mac and cheese is a 

perfect addition to a plate. Get there early if you want to try the beef ribs. Gatlin’s recently released a breakfast menu (7-10am) with pastries, 
waffles, and breakfast tacos; it is Texas, after all! 

 
https://www.gatlinsbbq.com/ ǀ  3510 Ella Blvd ǀ (713) 869-4227 

Prepare for Cold Weather 
By Elissa Walters, Plaza Pulse Editor 

 
While this winter season has been quite mild, Winter Storm Uri was not that long ago! Keep in mind the tips below so you are prepared! 

• Check the Forecast at weather.gov or your favorite weather app, station, etc.: Make checking the forecast part of your regular routine so 
you'll know when to expect cold weather. 

• Weatherproof Your Home. Insulate any water lines that run along exterior walls so your water supply will be less likely to freeze. 
Caulk and weather-strip doors and windows. Repair roof leaks and cut away tree branches that could fall on your home or other structure 
during a storm. 

• Protect Your Pets, Livestock, and Other Property: If you have pets, make sure they have plenty of food and water and are not overly 
exposed to extreme cold. Take precautions to ensure your water pipes do not freeze. Know the temperature thresholds of your plants. 

• Fill Up the Tank: Make sure your car or vehicle has at least a half a tank of gas during extreme cold situations so that you can stay 
warm if you become stranded. 

• Install or Check Your Smoke Detector and Carbon Monoxide Detector. Changing your batteries with the daylight saving time 
change is a good practice.  
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Check out some of our winter holiday award winners below! 

Photo Credit: Julia Barrow, Decorating Award Committee 
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Garden Club Tip of the Month 
Kick 2022 off to a strong start with healthy flower beds. January is a great time to prepare your soil for the upcoming year. It's likely that 
at the end of the growing season your soil is depleted of essential nutrients. Pick up a soil test kit at a local garden center to figure out 
what you need. Compost is a great way to add nutrients back in to the soil. It also helps to improve moisture retention and drainage. Not 
sure where to buy? Ask at local stores like Wabash and Joshua's! They will be happy to help you. 
 
Garden Club Monthly Local Highlight  
Looking for inspiration for gardening projects for this year? Check out these Instagram accounts: 

• Timothy Hammond at @bigcitygardener is a local Houstonian who shares ideas for creating a southern, urban garden 

• @rootedgarden posts design and maintenance ideas for Houston kitchen gardens 

• @texasgardenermagazine is a great resource for practical gardening tips 
 
Garden Club Member Yard of the Month  
This month’s yard of the month goes to Lou Rice. Lou’s impeccably groomed front yard has taken advantage of our warm fall, still 
boasting blooms into late December. Notable plants include two evergreen Eagleston Holly trees, hedges of purple Chinese Loropetalum, 
Indian Hawthorne, and dwarf yaupon. Other plants include azaleas, Lily of the Nile, African Butterfly Iris, Lantana, and the blushing 
pink vinca. In addition to these beautiful plants, Lou’s yard is also home to a Gecko village! Congratulations to Lou! 

The 2021-2022 Garden Club meets on the second Monday of the month at 7pm.  
Please contact our Club President, Susan Fitzpatrick, at gardenclub@shepherdparkplaza.com for details.  

We would love to have you!  
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Support our local public schools! 
 

  Durham Elementary 

• Amazon Smile - Durham Elementary PTA  

• Kroger Community Rewards - Durham 
Elementary  

• Office Depot  - School ID 70097774 

• Box Tops - Download the Box Tops app and 
scan grocery receipts 

 
 
  Frank Black Middle School  

• Amazon Smile - Frank Black Middle School 
PTO 

• Kroger Community Rewards - FBMS 
PANTHER INCENTIVE PROGRAM #PV93  

• Box Tops - Download the Box Tops app and 
scan grocery receipts 

 
 

  Waltrip High School 
We look forward to sharing ways you can support 
Waltrip High School in future newsletters! 
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Important  Contacts  Police/Fire:  911  City Helpline:  311 

Constable Dispatch 
713-755-7628 

HPD (non-emergency) 
713-884-3131 

Plaza Pulse Editor 
pulse@shepherdparkplaza.com 

Plaza Pulse Advertising 
832-477-7871 

SPP Membership 
Membership@ 

shepherdparkplaza.com 

Deed Restrictions 
713-316-5255 

Architecture Control 
713-316-5255 

Entrance Bed 
713-501-3695 

Plaza Moms Rep 
plaza.moms.houston@gmail.com 

Garden Club Rep  
gardenclub@shepherdparkplaza.com 

Section 1 Rep 
713-882-8613 

Section 2 Rep 
Section2@shepherdparkplaza.com 

Section 3 Rep  
832-655-3425 

Section 4 Rep 
713-291-4485 

SPP Civic Club  
president@shepherdparkplaza.com 

SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

 Jan uary  2022  SPP CALENDAR 

SPPCC 
Board Mtg 

Reminder about Heavy Trash:  TREE waste is picked up in 
ODD months and JUNK waste in the EVEN months. TREE waste 
is defined as “clean” wood waste, such as tree limbs, branches, and 
stumps. Lumber, furniture, and treated wood will NOT be accepted 
as Tree Waste. JUNK is defined as items such as furniture, 
appliances, and other bulky material.   

November Yard of the Month 

Section 1: 

James & Brenda McKee 

1051 Curtin 

Section 2: 

Twila & Thomas Cooper 
1158 Chantilly 

Section 3: 

Erin & Ryan Johnston  
1062 Cheshire  

Section 4: 

Denise Ayers & 
 Carrie Rogers 
1014 Richelieu 

TREE WASTE 

Please leave 3 ft between your bins and any other 
objects. This gives the trucks room without damage 
to nearby items.  

= Curbside Recycling = Trash & Yard Waste  
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Shepherd Park Plaza Civic Club 

P.  O.  Box 10453 

Houston, TX  77206 

www.ShepherdParkPlaza.com 

New to the neighborhood?  
 

Contact Courtney Carlson Siegmund 
at courtneytcarlson@gmail.com 

so we can welcome you officially! 



We are providers for most major insurance plans and also offer cash plans:

CORE Chiropractic
1770 Saint James Place #210, Houston, TX 77056

(713) 622-3300
www.corechiropractic.net

Dr. Brandon Siegmund
Your Shepherd Park Plaza Neighbor

& Chiropractor

• Chiropractic Care

• Spinal Decompression

• PEMF Therapy



What our clients have to say:

We loved working with Stephanie every step of the way. She
truly listens and goes to bat for you. She is knowledgeable,
responsive, and professional in every step of the process. She
does her utmost to guide you through the home buying
process and make things as smooth as possible."

- S. Sumina 



“Stephanie found us our dream home and was so helpful
through the whole process! We had a great experience buying
this home and highly recommend her.”



- E. Kline 










713.542.1730
pribble@pribblegroup.com
www.pribblegroup.com

Stephanie Pribble

Each office is independently owned & operated

The Pribble Group
Where real estate goes beyond the home

As a neighbor and area expert, we thank
you for your continued support and look
forward to continuing to serve our
community. 

Learn more about our:
Market prep approach 
Our staging and design 
OFF market opportunities
And MORE! 

Client experience rating: 

Your neighborhood expert

Top Producer

Awards

As seen in

2016, 2017, 2018, 2019 & 2020

Triple Gold & Gold Achievement

Top Agent Magazine and
Voyage Houston

In The News


